
CORRECTION NOTICE 
The Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council 
(LRGVDC) located at 301 West Railroad St, Weslaco, 
Texas 78596 published a Request for Qualifications 
regarding the Reconstruction and Rehabilitation 
Secondary Pool Contractor Services Hurricane 
Dolly Housing Program.  The notice printed in the 
March 10, 2013 edition of The Monitor with the 
incorrect year for the response date, it should have 
read: RFQ response must be received on or before 
12:00 Noon. (CST) Friday, March 29, 2013 at the 
address above.   
 
The following paragraph was inadvertently omitted 
from above referenced notice:  “The work to be 
performed under this contract is on a project 
assisted under a program providing direct federal 
financial assistance from the Department of 
Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and is 
subject to the requirements of Section 3 of the 
Housing and Urban Development Act of 1968, as 
amended, 12 U.S.C. 1701u. Section 3 requires that 
to the greatest extent feasible opportunities for 
training and employment be given lower income 
residents of the project area and contracts for 
work in connection with the project be awarded to 
business concerns which are located in, or owned 
in substantial part by persons residing in the area 
of the project”. 
 
The Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council 
(LRGVDC) regrets any inconvenience this may have 
caused our readers.  Any informational questions for 
the Request for Qualifications may be directed to 
LRGVDC Procurement Director at 956-682-3481. 


